

## **MONROE BACK TO SCHOOL REMINDER 2018**

It's back to school time everywhere! In Monroe we start school on August 30, 2018.

Please visit our Web Page, <u>www.All-startransportation.com/Monroe/</u> for further information regarding calendars, schedules and bussing policies.

All-Star Transportation would like to remind all motorists and parents of some safety facts so we can all keep our children safe.

Watch for children waiting or walking to their bus stops. When you see a bus with its amber lights activated, please slow down and prepare to stop. Never try to pass a bus when it's flashing red lights are activated, it is against the law, even on school grounds. Slow down and use caution near school zones. Have your children ready and waiting at their bus stops 5 -10 minutes prior to their scheduled pick up or drop off times. Children should wait 10 feet back from the edge of the road at their bus stops.

Children and parents should not cross the street until given the approval to do so from the bus driver.

Most of the injuries that occur at bus stops are to children that are struck by cars illegally passing stopped school buses while they are picking up or dropping off students. Please help protect our children by stopping and waiting for stopped school busses.

By using these few simple reminders we can all make sure that our children have a safe and happy school year.

Thank you,

Mike Lawlor

All-Star Transportation